
FACULTY OF MEDICINE 
OFFICE OF THE DEAN

M9GILL UNIVERSITY
MONTREAL

November 30th, 
19 3 1.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 

Montreal.

My dear Sir Arthur,

I am sending you, herewith, a copy of the first 

issue of the "McGill Medical Undergraduate Journal”, 

which was discussed at our last Faculty meeting.

The editors have asked me to say that they are

sorry they did not send it earlier, hut that your na me

will he placed on the mailing list for future cop ie s

as they are issued.

Yours sincerely,

iecretary,
Faculty of Medicine.


